JOB NO. 40002.B4.08

GRS

ENGINEERING

April 4,2017
Rev: April 13, 2017

Mrs. Renissa Garza-Montalvo

Development Services, City of Corpus Christi
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: Porto Villageo Unit 2 (Final Plat)

Mrs. Garza-Montalvo:

We, Urban Engineering, on behalf of Mustang Island Holdings, LLC, respectfully request
a time extension of six (6) months for the above referenced project. Below is a timeline showing
that this project is actively moving forward. After a lengthy process out of our control, on
December 8, 2016, we received an approved Jurisdictional Determination per the United States
Army Corps of Engineers Letter, dated December 2, 2016, File No. SWQ-2016-00199 (attached).
Based on this determination, our client authorized us to update the construction plans on January
18, 2017. Revised plans were submitted to the City for review on February 27, 2017. We
received approved plans on April 5, 2017, The developer is currently collecting bids for
construction based on the recently approved plans. We have included a check in the amount of
$38.00 (No. 028632) made payable to the City of Corpus Christi for this request.

Thank you,
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